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_________________________________________________________________________ 
 
New policy for offering a lift to another member. 

 

Anyone offering a lift to a member must make it their business to inform their 
passenger(s) beforehand if they are aware that they may not be able to offer them a 
return journey home.   
 
If they don’t then it is the sole obligation of the said driver to return their passenger(s) 
to their original pick up point. 

 


